

Sherwood Primary School

EYFS NEWSLETTER

Week ending: Friday 21st June 2024



Under the Sea!

This week we began our new 'Under the Sea' topic. We have been learning about the different animals that live under the sea and have been reading the story, 'The Rainbow Fish' by Marcus Pfister. This story is great for exploring the theme of sharing. The children have been able to confidently talk about friendship and the importance of sharing with others. The children have enjoyed lots of different creative activities linked to the story - especially adding

sparkly fins to their paintings of the Rainbow Fish.

The children have now started to take part in some transition activities in order to prepare them for their move to Year 1. There are several opportunities planned in over the next few weeks for the children to spend time with their new teachers and in their new classrooms.



Sports Day

on **Monday 1st**

July.

Our EYFS sports day is fast approaching! You are invited to come and watch your child take part in a variety of races from 1pm - 1:30pm



We are due to have more lovely sunny weather next week. Please ensure that your child comes to school with a sun hat every day. All hats need to be clearly labelled with your child's name! Please also ensure your child comes to school with sun cream applied. We will then reapply suncream before the children go out for lunch.



Home Learning

Have a look through all your stories at home and see if you can find some that rhyme! What is your favourite rhyming story? Do you have any favourite poems? We would love for you to share them with us on SeeSaw.

Next Week

Next week we continue exploring the theme 'Under the Sea'. We will be looking at some poetry through the book 'Commotion in the Ocean'. We will also be reading the book 'The Fish who could Wish'.